

Several Chamber members gathered to support and honor recipients of a First Dollar plaque. Grant Family Restaurant (above) and Double L Farm (below) were presented the awards following the monthly meeting of Chamber on Aug. 18. (Front, I-r): Donna Mayer, Tarra Terry, Ellie McCormick, Chamber President Bernie Deaver, Grant Family Restaurant owners Melody Lee and Diana Ludtke, Molly Hutchinson, Shannon Jensen, and new Chamber member Stara Chandler-Smith. Back: Ron Patrick, Jill Barry, Ronda Lawyer, Brenda Metcalf, Andi Lee, Linda and Lance Heitman, Ted Tietjen.



(Middle) Linda and Lance Heitman of Double L Farm are presented their First Dollar by Chamber President Bernie Deaver. Supporting members include (I-r): Donna Mayer, Tarra Terry, Ellie McCormick, Deaver and Heitmans, Molly Hutchinson, Shannon Jensen, and new Chamber member Stara Chandler-Smith. Back: Jill Barry, Ronda Lawyer, Brenda Metcalf, Andi Lee, Ted Tietjen. (Photos by Jan Rahn)